
Student Government Association 

University Council Report 

March, 2014 

I. 26th Administration Comes to a Close 

· Campaigning will begin on March 26th 

i. Polls will open at that time 

· Please encourage students to vote 

II. Thank you to University Council for Its Support of SGA and Students 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If there are any questions regarding the nature of these items or the Student 

Government Association in general, please direct those to 

ugasgaexec@gmail.com 


